
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07699-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 1:1 5 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Support FPL - rate case 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fLus> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 12:20 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Support FPL - rate case 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Rae dowling <raedowling@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 11:27 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Support FPL - rate case 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Commissioners, 

I've read about the current rate case that FPL is requesting and although I'm not happy about an increase in my electric 
rates, I do believe that FPL should be granted their request. 

FPL's service and reliability is amazing. Once in a blue moon I am without power and with their thoughtful customer 
service and regular updates and follow up on the reason the power was out, they have demonstrated to me and my 
family that they are working hard to make sure their customer are informed. In fact our friends had an issue just last 
Tuesday. They were notified that FPL was already working to restore the power and after the power was back on, they 
received notification that unfortunately an animal had caused the outage. 

There is nothing in our lives that cost the same as they did 2, 3,or 4 years ago and since FPL has no other way to change 
what they charge their customers than come to you for that increase, I believe you should grant the request and I 
support the increase. 

Thank you for your time, 

Rae Dowling 
Manatee County FPL Customer 
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